
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=26328 

Marshall Co Economic Development Director Resigns
 ( KMZA)-Marshall County Economic Development Director George McCune has resigned.

McCune submitted his letter of resignation to the county commission this week.

He has held the position since 2008.

The county’s economic development office was established in 2003.
McCune’s last day will be August 30th.
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